
Safe Streets and Roads for All (SS4A) Program

The SS4A program was established by the U.S. Department of 
Transportation to help fund regional, local, and Tribal safety initiatives 
through grants to prevent roadway deaths and serious injuries.

The SS4A program supports the U.S. Department of Transportation’s 
goal of zero roadway deaths using the Safe Systems Approach. 

Gallatin County was awarded grant funds to develop a 
Comprehensive Safety Action Plan. The Action Plan will identify the 
most significant roadway safety concerns in the region and identify 
projects and strategies to address roadway safety issues.

Completion of the Action Plan is a necessary component to be 
eligible for future SS4A construction grant opportunities.


